
  Welcome Back, Cougar Families!  
 

Itôs a new year and the PTA is getting ready for another year of events for our children!  
 

For those who have already renewed their membership:  Thank You!   
Youôre straight  up *Amazing* and we couldnôt do this without you! 

  

FOR THOSE WHO HAVENõT JOINED PTA OR REGISTERED YET, 

Just... 
 
 

 
 

 
A small portion of your $10 Membership fee goes to the State/National PTA for child  
advocacy and the rest of it is put right back into our school with programs and technology 
to benefit ALL of our kids! 
 

There are no further obligations that come with PTA Membership!  And while we always 
welcome every voice and every face at our general meetings (theyôre super casual and 
actually pretty fun!), we understand that not everyone has time for meetings and volun-
teering!  And thatôs OK!  Weôre all just coming together to do what we can for our kidsô 
education and school!  And weôd love for you to be part of the TEAM and keep you in-
formed of all the great things weôre working on! 
 
Please join me this year making our school the best it can be! 
Your Membership Team Captain, 
Erica Williams, erica.williams44@gmail.com 

 

Upcoming Events 
September/October 

 
 

Sept. 4 
Labor Day / No School 
 
Sept. 5 
Back To School Night 
 
Sept. 8 
PTA Meeting 8:15 
 
Sept. 11  
Patriot Day 
 
Sept. 14 
Birthday Cupcakes 
 
Sept. 15 
Room Parent Mtg 
 
Sept. 15 
Movie Night 
 
Sept. 19  
Picture Day 
 
Sept. 25 
Art Master Assembly 
 
Sept. 26 
Ticket Go On Sale for 
Family Fun Nigh 
 
Sept. 26 
Fundraiser Kick-off 
Step It Up 
 
Oct. 2-6 
Art Masters in Class 
 
Oct. 9-13 
Minimum Days 
Parent/Teacher Conf. 

 

 

Welcome Crescent Families! 
 

I hope everyone had a great summer and has settled back into the groove of early morn-
ings, lunches, and homework.  I am excited to be your new PTA president and look for-
ward to a fun year! 
 
Please check out our Crescent PTA website at www.crescentpta.org to complete our 
PTA forms.  We have gone digital with our forms this year and you will find our member-
ship application, birthday book club, and the link to spirit shirt orders on the website.   
It's easy and convenient, you can use Paypal to pay for all the PTA items.   
 
We will have our first PTA meeting on Friday, September 8th at 8:15am in the Science 
Lab.  Please come and see all the amazing things we have planned for this year! 
 

Janis Mauldin, PTA President, Crescent Elementary School 

mailto:erica.williams44@gmail.com
http://www.crescentpta.org/
http://www.crescentpta.org/


 
 

 

 
 

Hey!  Parents!  We need YOU! 
 

Whoever you are.... 
planner, administrator, writer or decoratoré 

You ALL have something special to offeré and we need YOU! 
 
We have so many amazing events at our school that absolutely would not happen without PTA volunteers, AND, 
we have some new events being added this year too!!!   Please sign up to be a part!  Not only will you enrich your 
own childôs school experience by providing them great opportunities and building memories together that 
will last a lifetime; but, volunteering in the PTA is the quickest and best way to meet other parents and develop life-
long friendships!  So donôt miss out!  The sooner you get involved, the more fun youôll have and the more people 
youôll meet!  Plus, your childôs day will be brightened every time they see you around campus! 
  

So start improving your childôs school experience now! 
Just open the volunteer form below and check the boxes next to the event youôre interested in: 

 
VOLUNTEER FORM  

 
The event chairman will reach out to you before the event and see if youôd still like 
to help out!  No pressure, no commitment!  Just a good way to be involved.  
  
Chris Morrell, Volunteer Coordinator 
ChrisMHome@sbcglobal.net 

We still have some open PTA committee positions that really need to be filled  
so we don't lose the programs our students and teachers have enjoyed over the years!   

If you are interested in any helping out in any of the following positions  
or would just  like to know more about them,  

 
please contact Janis Mauldin at janis.mauldin@gmail.com. 

 
  

      Box Tops Collections  Career Day 

      Hospitality Chair   Monthly Birthday Cupcakes 

      Reflections Art Chair  Staff Appreciation Week 

http://www.crescentpta.org/how-you-can-help/
mailto:ChrisMHome@sbcglobal.net
mailto:janis.mauldin@gmail.com


 

Mark your calendars!   
Back to School Night is Tuesday,  

September 5th 
 

6:00 - Outdoor Ed Meeting 
6:30 PTA Update 

7:00 - 8:00 Classrooms 
 

Come see your childôs classroom 
and meet their teacher and learn 
all about what they have planned 
for the students  this year!  You 
wont want to miss it! 
 
See you there! 

Picture Day is Tuesday,  
October 19th!! 

 
And it will be  here before you know it!  So start pick-
ing out those outfits and practicing that big smile!  
Look for the picture form 
coming home with your child 
in their Thursday folders! 

CHECK IT OUT!! 

This yearôs awesome yearbook comes 
with your childôs personalized pages!! 

 

CLICK HERE 
to 

ORDER ONLINE BEFORE SEPT 30th 
AND SAVE 15% 

 

Itôs going to be a great year and weôre looking forward 
to preserving these memories for our  

Crescent families! 

Nancy Fenn 
Crescent Yearbook Chair 
nyfenn@gmail.com 

GET YOUR 


